
 Third Grade News 

The Classical Academy  

North Elementary *PARCC Testing Schedule*  

PARCC testing for 3rd grade will be 

April 10-13. Please do not schedule any 

appointments for your child during 

these dates. Also, please have your 

child well-rested, well-fed with a nour-

ishing breakfast, and to school on time 

on testing days. It really makes a  

difference! 

 

Field Trip to Denver Museum 

of Nature and Science 

Thank you to all of the parents who 

were able to join our field trip and sup-

port our classes as chaperones! A won-

derful day was had by all! We learned 

so much on this educational trip which 

extends our learning in numerous areas 

of our curriculum.  FYI - Currently, the 

museum is hosting an exhibit called 

“The Vikings”, which we were unable 

to visit. This exhibit will be on display 

Finishing Strong 

Although we are in the final months of the 
school year, it is very important for our stu-
dents to stay diligent and hard working to 

the end. Let’s all finish the year strong! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring Literacy Testing 

Our final literacy testing of the 
school year will take place every 
Friday afternoon in April.  If you 

have not scheduled a testing time 
for your child, please contact your 

child’s teacher 

 

SPRING PARENT ACADEMY  

In Our Curriculum... 

Calendar 

August 24-25 

No School- Literacy Testing by 

appointment  

 

August 29 

Back to School Night  

 

August 31 

Picture Day—wear uniform 

 

September 4 

Labor Day– No School  

 

September  6 

Summer Reading due  

 

September 11 

Recite “For Want of a Nail” 

 

September 14 

Field Day 

 

September 15 

Teacher In-Service– No School 

 

September 18 

Multiplication Facts x1’s and 2’s 

 

September 29 

Grandparent Day 

 

October 5-6 

Parent/Teacher Conferences 

 

October 9-13 

Fall Break 

 

 

August 21—August 25 

The third grade team is excited 

for the opportunity to partner 

with you to ensure a successful  

school year for your child. Be 

sure to read the newsletter each 

week, as it is the best way to 

know what is happening in your 

child’s classroom.  

Restroom Use 

3rd graders must 

sign in and out 

when using the re-

stroom.  Please work 

with your child on reading an 

analog clock so that they will 

be able to sign in and out more 

quickly.   

Parent Volunteers Needed 

Many of the third grade classes are still in 

need of weekly volunteers. Look for an 

email from your child’s teacher with a list 

of what she still needs. You must have a 

background check on file to volunteer 

regularly at school. (Submit online 

from our website.) If you are not able to 

help at school, we would gladly take help 

at home. Thank you so much! 

Join us for Back to School 

Night on Tuesday, August 29 

from 6:00-8:00 pm.  

Cursive 

Students will be using cur-

sive for all subject areas except math this 

year.  While this can be a difficult transi-

tion for students, it becomes much easier 

the more we practice.  Please encourage 

your child to use cursive even when writing 

at home until he/she becomes proficient! 

Welcome to 3rd grade!   

Math  Lessons 2-4  

• Identifying the value & place 

of each number in a 4-digit 

number 

• Determine the number of tens 

in a 4-digit number 

• Comparing numbers to 10,000 

Math Facts 

Addition & Subtraction 

Multiplication 2, 3, 4, 5, & 10 

Spelling 

Reviewing phonograms  

 Spelling list 1 & 2 - no test 

Grammar  

Sentence Types & Prepositions 

Writing  

Friendly Letter 

Logic 

 Analogies  

Literature  

Five attributes of Fine       

Literature 

Recitation  

“For Want of a Nail” due 

Sept.11 

History 

Rivers of the World 

Science 

Life Cycles 


